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Safeguarding & Child Protection Policy

Burton Table Tennis Club
Policy

The aim of this policy is to ensure that all children and vulnerable adults are protected from any form of bullying or abuse whilst playing or being coached at the Burton Table Tennis Club. In order to achieve this, club officials will ensure that:
· All coaches and club members are fully aware of their responsibilities regarding the protection of children and vulnerable adults.
· A safe, friendly and respectful environment is created and maintained within the Burton Club. 

· Any concerns raised regarding the behaviour of anyone the children or vulnerable adults have encountered at the club are responded to in a calm, timely and appropriate manner.

· All reasonable and practical steps are taken to protect young people and vulnerable adults from harm, discrimination or degrading treatment of any kind.
· Table Tennis England Child Protection Policy and Guidelines are respected and followed. This policy and guidelines can be found on the Kendal & District Table Tennis League website, in the Safeguarding & Welfare section.
· No junior coaching or training sessions are held where only a single adult is present.

· All coaches and assistant coaches operating at the Burton Club have successfully completed safeguarding training and DBS checks.

PRocedures
· All playing members and those attending junior coaching sessions are expected to abide by the Burton Table Tennis Club Code of Conduct, which they will be given when they first join the club or start attending junior coaching.

· Any child, parent or adult who has any concerns about any behaviour they have experienced within the Burton Table Tennis Club, should immediately raise their concern with the following people:
· In the first instance, Tony March, the Assistant Coach and Club Welfare Officer, face to face at a junior coaching session, or on 07814 029471 or by email: (tony@lonsdaleconsulting.co.uk).
· If you are not satisfied with the response from Tony March or your concern is about Tony March, raise your concern with the Club Coach, Martin Wakelin, either face to face at a junior coaching session or on 07740 933463 or by email:                        (martin@racquetstringer.co.uk). 
· If you are not satisfied with the response from Martin Wakelin, please raise your concern with Bryan Rhodes, Club Chairman, by email (mrbrhodes1@gmail.com). 
· If you are still not satisfied, please address your concern to Mick Taylor, Kendal & District Table Tennis League Welfare Officer on 07743 579222 or by email:                (micktaylor1502@yahoo.co.uk). 
This policy and the associated procedures were approved unanimously by the Club Officers on 25.11.23 and have been adopted by Burton Table Tennis Club.
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